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Teaching the Word (9:30 a.m.) 
 

Classes available for all ages to connect with God and one another 

Children’s classes meet in the Nursery until 9:40 a.m. 

Coffee Corner in Library 
 

Morning Worship (10:30 a.m.) 
 

2018 Theme: “Enjoy peace, be strengthened and encouraged 

in the Holy Spirit.” Acts 9:31 
 

Prelude Carmen Weber 

Worship in Song Team led by Krista Petersheim 

   Foundations: We Affirm 

   Extending Greetings of Peace  

Welcome & Community Life Pastor Bob 

“Strengthened and Encouraged” Testimony Open Mic. 

Living HiStory Prayer Dir. of Worship, Sharon Stoltzfus  

Offertory Cheryl Heineman 

Hymn 

The Word of the Lord Phil. 2:5-11 

Message: “Whose Preferences Win?” Pastor Bob 

Response Hymn 

Benediction 
 

TODAY: 

Fellowship Meal - All are welcome! 

Extra copies of I Am a Church Member shaping our 2018 Lent focus 

are on the lobby shelf 

 Thank you: 

…Lyle & Tina Essick for serving as ushers 

…Bob & Karen Horning for providing Prayer Ministry 

…Sonya Petersheim and Anna Martin serving in the Nursery 

NEXT SUNDAY: 

 9:00 a.m. 30 Minute Connect - Coffee & Donuts 

 Theme Testimony: Austin Unruh 

 “Prayer for Church Leaders” by Pastor Gary Blosser from Chapter 4 of I 

Am a Church Member 

 Offertory: Rosa Johnson 

 Nursery: Marilyn Beam and Rosa Johnson 

 Children’s Church led by Marcia Parsons and Lemar Mast 
 

~This Week at CMC~ 
Tonight: 6:30 p.m. Quizzing at Calvary Monument 

Tuesday: 

   9:15 a.m. Neighbors Bible Study with Tracy McGuire 

   5-7 p.m. Food Pantry Distribution 
Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. Visitation Team 

Thursday: 7:00 p.m. Quiz Practice 

Friday: 9:00 a.m. Prayer Time in Pastor Bob’s Office. All are welcome! 
 

~Conestogaôs Notes~ 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL NEXT WEEK: Next Sunday March 4th is our annual 

Birthday Sunday School where we mix up classes according to your birth 

month. This time will include cake! Check the poster in the lobby when you 

arrive next Sunday to see what classroom to go to. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO: 
 Josiah & Sonya on their recent engagement 

 Jon & Kelly Essick for the birth of their son, Nathan John 
 

ORDINATION: With Oversight Team affirmation, Pastoral Team is recom-

mending the next step of affirming Rachel’s call to ministry. Please review 

the paper, including clarity that this is not meant to position Rachel as our 

next Lead Pastor. Pastoral Team welcomes feedback prior to final action. 
 

SHAPING THE WORD: You are invited to sign up for a team meeting 

weekly for either March or April to help shape our messages. Pastor Bob 

would welcome your voice. A sign up is on the lobby shelf. 
 

CLEANSING STREAMS: Pastor Bob is organizing a team of CMC per-

sons to attend this 6-week seminar designed to deepen persons walk with God 

and release them into greater freedom. Information is on our lobby board. 

Speak with Pastor Bob if interested. 
 

WELCOME TEAM MEETING: There will be a Welcome Team Meeting 

on Thursday, March 8th at 7 p.m. in the Library. 
 

NEW PERSON CENTER: Roger Mast has placed fliers in our boxes for 

NPC’s March 15, 6 p.m. Shady Maple Banquet. 



Call to Prayer 
 We praise God for the dynamic ministry enjoyed by Young Adults on 

retreat last weekend with Pastor Ed Kurtz resourcing. Pray blessing 

on Bob and Karen for the generous use of their cabin! 

 Praise God our Quiz Team is immersed in the study of Genesis and 

seeing the fruit of success! Pray blessing on coaches, Austin & Kristy, 

and the Team as they invest in God’s Word. 

 Pray for Gary & Sharon whose friend Dave Lamb passed away after 

getting a severe headache while snowmobiling with Gary in Canada. 

Pray for Dave’s wife and family. 

 Continue to remember members with health challenges: 

 Jim Eberly in Zerbe’s Rehab unit after hip surgery 

 Carol Moss grateful the tumor found is benign, but waiting as 

Doctors discern best path for removal 

 Andy Leatherman regaining strength from Pneumonia 

 Pray God would grant national leaders creative ways to enhance the 

common good while respecting individual freedoms and social well 

being. 

 Our weekly offering supports mission giving $500 to Mennonite Cen-

tral Committee as our international hands and feet of Jesus. Pray 

blessing on staff, mission workers and recipients. 

 

 

Looking Ahead: 
March 25 - Lent Message by Elder, Sonya Petersheim 

~February 18, 2018 Reports~ 

Attendance: Sunday School 62 Church 86 

General Offering: $2,210 

Designated: Tuition Assist. $280 

Our Ministers: Every Member 
 

Pastoral Team:    Ministry Council: 

Pastor Bob, Chair    Pastor Bob, Chair 

Nelson Beam, Elder   Dir. of Chr. Ed.: Lois Ann Mast 

Karen Horning, Deacon Elder  Dir. of Fellowship: Tina Essick 

Dan Mast, Elder, Vice Chair  Dir. of Mission: Gary Stoltzfus 

Jerry Petersheim, Elder   Dir. of Stewardship: Lyle Essick 

Sonya Petersheim, Elder   Dir. of Worship: Sharon Stoltzfus 

Austin Unruh, Elder   Youth/Young Adults: Rachel Mast 

Sam Waters, Elder 

Rachel Mast, Min. of Youth/Young Adults 

Church Staff: 

 Pastor: Bob Petersheim: leadcmc55@gmail.com, 610-507-8862 (cell) 

 Min. of Youth & Young Adults: Rachel.mast22@gmail.com, 484-941-4112 

 Office Administrator: Rachel Mast: admin@conestogamc.com, 610-286-9124 


